
3rd Annual Bridge Memorial 
Sunday, June 4th at 5:00pm  

Tidelands Park - on the lawn by the boats at waters edge.  
 

Everyone is welcome at this inter-faith gathering. 
If you have lost a loved one, please come, or come to support those who have. 

Your presence makes the world of difference. 
 

 
 

Rev. Mike Murphy of Sacred Heart Church, Rev. Steve Mather of Coronado 
Community Church, and Rev. John Huber of Resurrection Lutheran Church will 

lead us as we gather in remembrance of our loved ones.   
Light a candle, say a prayer, cast a flower or wreath upon the water, honor 

their memory & stand with others who have walked a similar journey. 
 

Please share with your friends, neighbors & faith communities &  
Help spread the word! 

 
Endorsed by the Coronado Council of Churches 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Coronado San Diego Bridge Collaborative For Suicide Prevention.                Contact: Coronadocollaborative@gmail.com 

#NotOneMoreLife 

https://www.facebook.com/CoronadoCollaborative/

